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At Aura we are committed to providing an excellent online experience for all 
our guests – including those with hearing, vision, and other disabilities.

To ensure this, Aura strives to substantially conform with Level AA success 
criteria of the Website Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1. Our 
website is designed, developed, and maintained in accordance with these 
guidelines, including regular testing.

If you have any difficulty, questions, or would like to report any issues related 
to the accessibility of our website, please contact us at 
info@pacificaseniorliving.com.
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Commitment to Digital Accessibility

We are dedicated to providing an equivalent digital experience for all website 
users, regardless of physical or cognitive ability.  To uphold our commitment, 
we adhere to the Website Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1. Level 
AA standards in the design, testing and development of our website 
experiences.  The WCAG 2.1. Level AA standards are recognized and 
acknowledged as the international standard measure of success.

We make it easy to navigate our website by supporting assertive technologies 
such as screen readers, magnifiers, and voice recognition software.  Our 
digital standards, design and development teams regularly collaborate to 
ensure we follow accessibility best practices, and consult with accessibility 
and usability specialists, and people with disabilities to make sure our sites 
function properly and that we continue to learn as technology expands.  These 



efforts help ensure that our content is available to all, including those who rely 
on assistive technology.


